
EMTEL LIMITED (“Emtel”) 
COMMUNIQUE 

Emtel informs its shareholders, customers, and the public that access to all social media platforms is 

now fully restored. The temporary suspension, enacted under directives from the Information and 

Communication Technologies Authority (‘ICTA’) on 31st October 2024 has been duly lifted as per 

ICTA's communiqué issued on 2nd November 2024. 

Emtel extends its gratitude to its shareholders, customers, and the public for their patience and 

understanding during this period. We remain committed to providing reliable service to our valued 

customers. 

By Order of the Board 
Currimjee Secretaries Limited – the Company Secretary 

4th November 2024 

This Communiqué is issued pursuant to the SEM Listing Rule 11.3 and Rule 5 of the Securities 

(Disclosure Obligations of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007. The Board accepts full responsibility for 

the accuracy of the information contained in this Communiqué. 
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